
Year 11 parents evening was a 
massive success where 
teachers, parents and students 
had the opportunity to 
discuss key strategies our Year 
11s need to implement to get 
the best possible grades for 
their GCSEs

Our first STRIVE day for 
Years 7-10 in 2022. All 
students in Years 7-10 will be 
off timetable for the day and 
will undertake different 
workshops and lessons 
focused on developing their 
character and culture. 

Club Spotlight
We are thrilled to launch our weekly 
Homework Club. Helping to nurture 
confidence, subject expertise and exam 
literacy, this club is an excellent 
opportunity for young people find a quiet 
space in which to complete their 
assignments. Please ensure students have a 
signed permission slip

Mondays 
3:30-4:30

Library

Royal Opera House - Tosca
Our students were memorised  
throughout a 3 hour performance, 
spellbound. Their behaviour was 
exemplary. Comments included, 
‘Once I got used to the 
convention, I was able to sit back 
and really enjoy the performance.  
It was wonderful, magnificent and 
I actually cried at the end.  Thank 
you so much for taking me’.

Our visit to one of the world's most celebrated theatres enthralled 
students and has surely been a culturally enriching experience they 
shall  remember. 



Christmas Lunch
We will be feasting together as 
a family during lunch on 
Thursday 14th December. We 
have a specials Christmas 
menu free for all students.

End of year arrangements
Please note Thursday the 15th 
at 12:35 we will break-up for 
the holidays. 

We eagerly look ahead to 
welcoming back all of our  
students on the 4th of January

The competition between form groups in year 9 over and our 
champions are 9E

We are proud to announce 
that  on 8th December our 
family and friends coffee 
morning was attended by over 
30 parents and carers. Coffee 
mornings are a great way for 
Parent/Carers to connect with 
each other, share experiences, 
learn new skills and relax.. 
They also Our coffee 
mornings provide a 

Notices to students
Library
Every Monday 3:30 - 4:30:  
The library is available for 
students who would like a 
place to study for their exam 
or home learning.

Line-up
Students need to ensure they 
are at line-ups during the 
correct times. If you are found 
within the building during 
line-ups you could be issued 
with a blue slip

Year 9 Interform Football

Friends and Family Coffee Morning

Up next!
Year 9 on the 14th 
December will hold a 
penalty shootout with 
the teachers to help 
raise money towards 
their end of year trip

forum for our parents, carers and staff to discuss ways in you  can 
support the school community. 

One such event is the HHA Christmas Hamper for our families as 
a gift during this festive season. which the parents and carers can 
support the school community. One such event is the HHA 
Christmas Hamper for our families as a gift during this festive 
season. 


